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18th March 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,
 I know that this is a worrying time for everyone  and I want to assure you that we are working hard to plan for different situations and continue to provide learning and teaching for our children. 
 

Here is an up-date of our plans:

     Class teachers have prepared appropriate learning activities for their classes. They have prepared hard copies for approximately one week and all of the activities for 4 weeks will be posted on our school website. 
 

     Our Parent Council will repost information and sign post families how to access Learning Activities on their Facebook page for the duration of any school closure.
 

· All pupils have been issued with jotters, pencil, rubber and sharpener as part of our Home Learning Policy and these can be used in the event that the school is closed.
 

     If your child is already absent from school you can ask a member of your family or a friend to collect the homework pack from school as of Thursday 19th March 20.
· Attached to this letter is a list of suitable websites which have been checked and which may find helpful to you and your child.
· Learning at Home: You can also get information from the Bankhead  Parent Council website on:  https://sites.google.com/view/bankheadgccparents/learning-at-home

All events planned for before the Spring Break are postponed to ensure we are helping protect our community as well as our pupils:  
We will continue to follow the emerging advice from health professionals and the Scottish Government.  Any parents who think their child has symptoms should contact NHS24 on 111 or contact their GP and follow their advice. Here is the link to the website with the most current guidance https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-poisoning/coronavirus-covid-19  .

 If any child or staff member has developed a new continuous cough and/or a fever/high temperature in the last 7 days, they should stay at home for 14 days (7 days if there are no other occupants in the home) from the start of their symptoms even if they think their symptoms are mild. We will continue to reinforce the importance of thorough handwashing’.
Yours sincerely, 

Celine McKinlay

Head Teacher 
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